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From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Cc: 
Subject: Protection of Intellectual Property and Copyright 
Date: Wednesday, March 17, 2010 9:32:49 AM 

Dear Ms. Espinel, 

As a professional photographer and creator of images I am deeply concerned 
about the protection of copyright for my creative  work. Without this 
protection both my intellectual property and my lively hood are a stake. My 
family should be able to take advantage of my work once I pass away and 
without legal protection to this work, they will be effectively be left 
without my legacy nd the ability to use this work for their own benefit. I 
write to you to ask you and President Obama's Administration to continue 
your support of creative ideas and its legal protection. Thank you. 

Regards, 

Jaime 

Jaime R.Carrero 
Carrero Photography 
Images for Publication and the Web 
972.639.7727 
j
www.jaimecarrero.com 
www.carrerophoto.com 
www.photorican.com (blog) 

(Twitter) 
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